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TB4.13

FRAM Filtration engineers have discovered 
irregularities with the Model CH11093 Oil 

Filter used on International Trucks with 
MaxxForce 11 and 13 engines. 

Please DO NOT USE REMAINING CH11093 
INVENTORY UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

A solution is in process, as we are striving  
to resolve this concern quickly.  Corrective 

action is anticipated to be forthcoming 
promptly, and we will notify you  

accordingly as details are available. 

Engine and equipment manufacturer’s warranties remain in effect when FRAM Heavy-Duty filters are used.

FRAM Filtration,  S. 4th Street, Albion, IL 62806-1313 · (618) 445-6011 ·  www.framheavyduty.com

The information contained herein is intended to be used as an indication of performance and is not meant to be used as an exact specification.  
The information is based upon test data and is subject to test and material variability. Changes may occur based upon technology, process and material  
innovation as FRAM Filtration strives to attain the highest levels of performance and customer satisfaction. These changes may occur without notification.

For more information please call: 1-800-882-0890
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